
Wednesday, May 3, 2023 Bellevue Arts Commission 

1E-113 or Zoom Meeting  City of Bellevue, WA 

PUBLIC ART DEMOGRAPHIC SURVEY FOLLOW-UP 
At today’s meeting, staff will present a follow-up to a survey of artists in the City’s Public Art 
Collection. 

BACKGROUND  
At the last meeting, staff presented a draft of a demographic survey and received feedback on the 
questions. Since then, staff have made some changes to the questions and launched the survey 
starting with artists in the portable art collection.  

SURVEY 
Staff hope for a 100% success rate, so we do not have a deadline and will keep the survey open 
until we get as close to 100% as possible. Staff started by contacting artists most recently 
requisitioned into the City’s Public Art Collection. As of April 26th, staff received 25 responses out of 
43 email solicitations (58%) and a few positive messages for undertaking this work and being 
included in the Collection.  

NEXT STEPS 
Staff will continue contacting artists in the City’s Public Art Collection. 

ATTACHMENTS 
Attachment B: Survey 

STAFF CONTACT 
Manette Stamm, Public Art Assistant 
425-452-4064, mstamm@bellevuewa.gov
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